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Dear Parliament,

I believe that forests should never be clearcut. This kills many living beings and releases
 enormous amounts of CO2, accelerating climate change. In case of Queensland forests, it
 will endanger koalas and other animals already at risk of extinction. Even Great Barrier
 Reef which Australia has committed to protect will be threatened. New bill would help
 reduce those effects of deforestation with protections for some trees and parts of land.

Thank you for reading and kind regards,

Dita Škalič 
Moravske Toplice, Slovenia
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